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20th December 2023

House Winners -  Suffolk    
Congratulations to our Autumn Term House Winners,
SUFFOLK, who worked collaboratively to earn 4143 house
points. The house champions voted and chose to have
a movie and popcorn event as their celebration.

This week, our Early Years children welcomed their
adults and carers into their classrooms for a Festive
'Stay and Play'. The Pre-school, Nursery and Reception
pupils involved their grown ups in many different
winter and Christmas themed activities. They also
sang and performed in British sign language some
Christmas songs.

Festivities and learning
throughout the school

Dates

Term Ends: Wednesday
20th December 2:00pm

Early Years - Stay and Play 

We have enjoyed some wonderful events over the
last few school days of 2023 and would like to
wish everyone a safe and enjoyable festive
period. A few of our Year 6 pupils learnt a special
Christmas message by using British Sign
Language to sing ‘We wish you a merry
Christmas’. Please visit our Instagram account to
view their performance!
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New Term Begins 
Mon 8th January 2024
EYFS tour 
9:30 AM Tuesday 9th January
Parents Consultation Evenings
Tuesday 13th and Thursday
15th February

February Half Term
Mon 19th February - Fri 23rd
February 2024
Book Fair 
Begins Thursday 29th February

Year 2 have taken part in a virtual punctuation
show and finished their RE unit on Christmas
by following instructions to make Christingles.
They learnt all about the meaning behind
each part of their Christingle.

Year 2 -  Punctuation and RE    Dates

Goodbyes
We would like to thank Mrs Arnold ,Mr Pryde, Ms Bugden and Ms
Jaffri  who are leaving us for pastures new. We wish them all the
best in their next endeavors.

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100088075161109
https://www.instagram.com/martinswoodprimary/

